
 

 

October 26th, 2023 
 
To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 
 
 

NAV CANADA EXPERIENCE SURVEY & PENDING POLICY UPDATES 

 
 
We encourage all CATCA members to participate in the Nav experience survey.  It’s important 
that our membership lets Nav know how we feel.  The experience survey is accessible through 
a link on Central and closes on Oct 30th. You may also access the survey by clicking here.  
 
Also watch for updated Drug & Alcohol and Accommodations policies that will be posted on 
Central Nov. 8th. It’s important that members review these so that they understand their rights 
and responsibilities. CATCA will post these on our new website, as well.   
 
 
 
On Behalf of the Executive Board; 
 
 
Nick von Schoenberg      Scott Loder 
President       Executive Vice President 
 
 

https://navcanada.sharepoint.com/sites/Culture/SitePages/What-is-your-employee-experience-like-.aspx

